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Jack Weston receives ‘Student of the Week’, 

for his huge improvement in his swimming.  

Well done  Jack ! 

 

Calendar 

Term 4, Week 8   

Friday  4 Dec Swimming and Golf Gundagai 

Term 4, Week 9  

Thurs  10 Dec Puggles 

Friday  11 Dec Presentation Day @ 1pm 

Term 4, Week 10  

Monday 14 Dec Swim Camp 

Tuesday 15 Dec Swim Camp 

Wednesday 16 Dec Swim Camp & Mrs Lott B’Day 

Wednesday 16 Dec Students Last Day 



 

 

 

 

A message from Rachel 

Hi everyone,  

Week 8 and we have two full weeks to go until 

Presentation Day. We have been very busy 

practicing our lines, dances and creating props 

for our performance.  

Today we enjoyed writing Christmas cards to 

our friends at Uralba in Gundagai. Usually we 

would go in and visit Uralba, however 

restrictions aren't allowing this, this year.  

On Friday we enjoyed another hot day in 

Gundagai  for our Golf and Swimming lessons.  

Students in only 2 weeks have made great 

progress in both sports. You can see that their 

confidence has grown and their skills have 

progressed from 2 weeks of consistent practice.  

 

This week our focus will be: 

Sounds focus::  

K– Qu & revision 

Year 1 & 2– aie & are 

Numeracy Focus– Patterns and Algebra 

 

Have a great week! 

Rachel 

 

A message from Brad 

Welcome to week 8 everyone! 

 

To begin this weeks newsletter, I would like to 
commend Siana Lucas for her magnificent display at 
the Gilmore Hall over the weekend as she told an 
emotional and meaningful story of the battles of 
COVID 19 and its impact on the local community. Well 
done Siana, your family and friends are extremely 
proud of the passion you have for your community and 
their wellbeing and the positive support you provide.   

 

Speaking of well being, I cannot wait for the 
Adjungbilly to come together for our annual 
Presentation Day at 1pm on Friday 11th December. The 
community will be holding a gathering following 
presentations which will be strictly BYO. All community 
members are invited to attend for an afternoon to 
unwind, catch up and reflect on the year that was, 
2020! COVID 19 restrictions will be in place on the day. 

 

End of year academic reports will be made available to 
parents next Tuesday 8th December 2020. Parents who 
would like to organise a parent teacher interview, 
please contact the school to arrange a suitable time.  

 

We will finalise swimming and golf lessons this Friday 
as the following Friday will be presentation day. We will 
enjoy a lunch in the park to complete the program. 
Lunch will be paid out of Bongongo cover funds.  

 

A final reminder to all parents who need to finalise all 
accounts, please do so by the end of next week please.  

  

Can you believe there is only 2 weeks left! WOW! 

 

Enjoy the week everyone!                  

Brad 

End of year presentations 

This year, presentations will be held on 

Friday 11th December 2020, during the day, 

beginning at 1pm. All community members 

are invited to attend. COVID protocols will 

be in place on the day including no sharing 

of food as supper, social distancing and no 

flu like symptoms. All attendees will be 

required to complete a COVID sign in form 

on arrival.  

All food and drinks are to be strictly BYO. 

The community will be holding a gathering 

following presentations  from 3:30pm at the 

Adjungbilly Hall. Please contact the school 

for more details. We look forward to seeing 

you all there! 



 
 

 

 

This week students had a challenge, if they could get a golf ball into a 

bucket, the teachers would buy them take-away for lunch.  You can 

imagine their faces and determination for this challenge!! 

Each student got 3 shots to try and get it into the bucket. Isobel 

Welsh came very close with her  first shot.  All students had their 

game faces on, but unfortunately no one got it in the bucket.  

Better luck this week! 


